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WELCOME SPRING 

March is the third month of the year in both 
the Julian and Gregorian calendars. It is the second of seven 
months to have a length of 31 days.  

In the Northern Hemisphere, the meteorological beginning 
of spring occurs on the first day of March. The March equinox on 
the 20 or 21 marks the astronomical beginning of spring in the 
Northern Hemisphere and the beginning of autumn in the 
Southern Hemisphere, where September is the seasonal 
equivalent of the Northern Hemisphere's March. 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Julian_calendar
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Gregorian_calendar
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Northern_Hemisphere
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Meteorology
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Spring_(season)
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/March_equinox
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Autumn
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/September


2 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS/HOLIDAYS  
•  

March 12th Daylight Savings- Adjust your clocks Saturday night! Daylight Saving Time begins on Sunday, March 
12, 2022, at 2:00 A.M. At this time, we “spring forward” one hour! 
 
March 17th St Patrick’s Day- St. Patrick’s Day observes of the death of St. Patrick, the patron saint of Ireland. The 
holiday has evolved into a celebration of Irish culture with parades, special foods, music, dancing, drinking and a 
whole lot of green. 
 
March 20th First Day of Spring- In 2023, the spring equinox occurs on Monday, March 20. This event marks the 
astronomical first day of spring in the Northern Hemisphere and the start of the spring season. 

 

 

Residents Birthdays 
❖ Kay Hill 
❖ Joseph Brownfield 
❖ Alfred Griego 
❖ Ken Gonzalez 
❖ David Newcomb 
❖ Hope Salazar 
❖ Leo Padilla 
❖ Karl Sapp 
❖ Cecelia Maldonado 
❖ Cathleen Hurst 
❖ Patricia Snyder 
❖ Kwang Hong 
❖ Donna Wietzel 
❖ Hal King 
❖ Sylvia Robbins 
❖ Delores Sandoval 

Staff Birthdays 
❖ Antionette Lopez 
❖ Shayla Rahmoeller 
❖ Kameron Jenkins Sybesma 
❖ Janelle Jenkins 
❖ Sierra Fuller 
❖ Analisa Cruz 
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The Argyle will begin the grease trap replacement 

project in Raleigh Gardens on Monday, March 

13th.  During this project the Wellness Center, 

Salon, Laundry Room, and Clinical Office Suite will 

be closed to residents and staff. For questions 

about the grease trap replacement project, please 

contact John Sliz, Director of Environmental 

Services.  

 

The Argyle remodel will begin in Raleigh Gardens 

common areas, the week after the grease trap 

replacement project is complete. For information 

surrounding the remodel, please contact DeAnn 

Vickles, Associate Executive Director. 

 

Alternate meal menus are located at each 

entrance to the dining area. If residents have 

questions regarding the alternate dining menu, 

please contact Becky Trujillo, Director of Dining 

Services. 

 

Congratulations to Arizona Duran for being 

promoted to Move-in/Move-out Coordinator. She 

will now be assisting both Jeromy O’Neil, Director 

of Sales and Marketing, and John Sliz with the 

resident move-in and move-out process.  

 

Wearable pendants have been ordered for all 

residents that would like one. These pendants 

connect to the new nurse call system. When 

pressed, caregivers are notified of the resident’s 

location. For information on wearable pendants, 

please contact John Sliz.  

 

We wanted to thank all of the Argyle Residents for 

their positive feedback and suggestions. The next 

Resident Town Meeting is scheduled for March 

14th @ 2:00PM in the Parlor. The focus of this 

month’s meeting is the upcoming remodel. All 

residents are invited! If residents need assistance 

getting to the RTM please contact a Caregiver or 

an Activities Team Member. 

 

 

 
 

RESIDENT TOWN MEETING 
 

Q- What is the resident capacity at the Argyle? 

A- The Argyle Assisted Living has 137 rooms and has a capacity of 

140 residents.  With questions concerning building capacity, 

please contact Jeromy O’Neil, Director of Sales and Marketing. 

Q- Why are walkers being removed from the first-floor dining area 

during dining services? 

A- All resident walkers are removed from the dining area for the 

safety of residents and staff. If residents have question’s about 

walkers in the dining room, please contact Lesha Duran, 

Resident Life Director. 

Q- Where are the nurse call pull cords in the dining areas? 

A- The first-floor dining area pull cords are located at either side 

of the entrance. The Raleigh Gardens dining area pull cord is to 

the right of the kitchen door. If residents have any questions 

surrounding the nurse call pull cords system, please contact 

John Sliz, Director of Environmental Services. 

Q- What activities are held in Raleigh Gardens? 

A- All activities on Monday are held in Raleigh Gardens. Also, all 

resident meetings and councils, every other month, will be 

held in Raleigh Gardens. For questions about activities, please 

contact Samantha Steers, Activities Supervisor.   

Q- What is the difference between a caregiver and a QMAP? 

A- Caregivers assist with hygiene and housekeeping in resident’s 

rooms. QMAP stands for Qualified Medication Administration 

Personnel. QMAPs administer resident medications and assist 

medically as necessary. For questions surrounding caregivers, 

please contact Lesha Duran. For questions concerning QMAPs, 

please contact DeAnn Vickles, Associate Executive Director. 

Q- Why did resident’s shower and deep clean days change? 

A- Shower and deep cleaning schedules were adjusted due to the 

growing community. Those resident’s that require assistance 

with showers now have their deep cleaning day on the same 

day as one of their two shower days. If resident’s have 

questions about their shower or deep cleaning schedule, 

please contact Lesha Duran. 
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February Favorites 


